Dr. Wrenn Elected to NCQA Board of Directors

Glenda Wrenn, M.D., director of SHLI’s Division of Behavioral Health, has been elected to the
National Committee for Quality Assurance (NCQA) Board of Directors, where she will play a
key role in assisting the organization to develop improved behavioral health standards.

The National Committee for Quality Assurance is a private 501(c)(3) organization and is
dedicated to improving health care quality. NCQA has been a central figure in driving
improvement throughout the health care system, helping elevate the issue of health care
quality to the top of the national agenda.


http://www.msm.edu/about_us/FacultyDirectory/Psychiatry/GlendaWrenn/index.php
http://www.ncqa.org/

